

Department of Middle East Languages and Cultures Kent Hall

GRADUATE &CHOOL= OF ARTS AND SCIENCES

TDV ISAM Kütüphanesi Arşivi No TK/18

August 1980

Dear Timur,

We look forward to welcoming you to the Department of Middle East Languages and Cultures for the academic year 1980-81.

Classes begin Thursday, September 4th. Registration is on August 26-28 and September 2-4.

Please complete the enclosed form with your advisor before contacting Mr. Edward Moroni in 609 Kent Hall to pick up your registration packet. If you wish to register by mail please complete your section of the enclosed form and return it along with a self-addressed, stamped (45¢) envelope to Mr. Moroni who will contact your advisor before sending the registration materials. Enclosed you will also find a schedule of classes for the year.

The registration period for the spring semester will be on January 14-16. Classes will begin on January 19. The registration procedure will be the same as this fall.

On behalf of the entire faculty and staff, I would like to extend our best wishes for success in your studies at Columbia.

Sincerely,

Pierre Cachia

Chairman

PC:st